
News @ your library 

Warren-Newport Public Library District 
224 North O’Plaine Road, Gurnee, Illinois 60031 
847-244-5150  www.wnpl.info 
 
February 21, 2018 
 
Popular Bingo in the Books Fundraiser Returns 
 
Grab your friends for a night of fun fundraising at the Warren-Newport Public Library’s Bingo in 
the Books! The gaiety kicks off on Friday, March 16, at 6:30 p.m. Tickets are $25 each or $180 
for a table of eight (for ages 21 and over). Choose a book theme and dress up and decorate. 
Enjoy snacks and adult beverages while vying to win fabulous prizes and tasteful raffles.  
 
Register by March 2 at www.wnpl.info, (‘donate’), or at the Check-Out desk inside the library. 
Tickets will not be sold at the door as the event typically sells out. Sponsorships of Bingo rounds 
are welcome. Proceeds support transforming the computer lab into a flexible multi-use space for 
patrons of all ages and interests for learning, computing, creating and collaborating. 
 
The Warren-Newport Public Library District, 224 North O’Plaine Road in Gurnee, serves all or 
most of Warren and Newport townships. Phone Laura Stone at 847-244-5150, extension 3059. 
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